Welcome Week Timetable 
September 2023 
MA CRIMINOLOGY 
Welcome to the School of Social Sciences and the MA Criminology degree programme. 

Below you can find your programme Welcome Week timetable. Each day there will be activities for you to get involved in and the chance to find out more about the course, School, and University.  

In addition to your programme timetable, there will be University-wide Welcome activities to help you meet people and settle into our community. Check out the What’s on during Welcome page and Students’ Union events page to find out about other activities happening around the University of Manchester. 

Take a look at the Welcome to Manchester webpages to help you settle in. These contain key information about registering your attendance, safety on campus, student support and preparing for your studies. 

We hope you have a really enjoyable first few weeks on campus, making new friends and discovering everything that we have to offer.  
Best of luck for the new academic year! 


	Date
	Time
	Location
	Event
	Details

	Monday 18th September
	11.00 -11.30 
	Uni Place_4.213
	Welcome to the Department 
	Presented by: 
Professor Rose Broad, 
Head of the Criminology Department
Emily Turner, 
Teaching and Learning Director

	Monday 18th  September
	11:30 - 12.00 
	Uni Place_4.213
	Introduction to the Programme 

	Presented by:
Dr Nicolas Trajtenberg
PGT Programmes Director

	Tuesday 19th September
	12:00 – 13:00
	Uni Place_2.219
	Library Induction, IT induction, and Language Session
	

	Friday 22nd September
	10:00 – 14:00
	Simon_5.08
	Introduction to Data Analysis
	Presented by:
Eon Kim

	Friday 22nd September
	15:00-18:00
	Krobar Function Room
	Social Event
	Food and drinks will be provided

	Friday, 22nd September 
	14:00 – 15:00
	PG general course unit selection online drop-in session for queries
	Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94167829712 
Meeting ID: 941 6782 9712 

	This online drop-in session is to support students with course unit selection queries and does not need to be attended by all students.




